
Monday 29 May,

School Finishing Early

School Finishes at 1:00pm this
Wednesday 31st May 2023.

This Wednesday 31st May all teachers who are NZEI union
members are having a paid union meeting. School is
finishing at the earlier time of 1:00pm to accommodate
this. We would appreciate prompt collection of your child (ren)
at 1pm. We have a small number of non union teachers who
are able to provide supervision until 3pm (space is limited) for
anyone unable to be collected at 1pm.

Children will need to be collected from their classrooms and
please let the teacher know you have taken them. You do not
need to come to the office to sign them out.

Skids will operate as per usual from 3pm.

We have only just been notified of this meeting. We apologise
for the late notice and for any inconvenience caused.

Thank you

Cliff Hughes
Principal


